
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/21/2024 6:00:00 AM

First name: Callie

Last name: Lajza

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Text of email from Objector with PII Redacted:

 

Hello Matthew Davis, Brian Harris, and Brant Peterson,

 

I am writing to add my voice to the potential mine on the Lower Salmon. Please reconsider the Draft Decision on

Stibnite Gold Project EIS #50516. This mine is wrong for our communities, for the South Fork Salmon River, and

for our public lands in this place. The Forest Service should reject both alternatives, choose the No-Action

alternative, or develop a new alternative. Any new mine plan they develop must be more protective of public

health, clean water and fish.

 

Please consider the legacy and stewardship you are responsible for while managing public land. Conservation

has no compromise and the repercussions of these actions will have unforeseen consequences. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Best,

 

Callie Lajza

 

PII REDACTED


